
 

October 21, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Families of students from St. Bridget, St. John Paull II and St. Leo Catholic Schools are 
invited to a series of public meetings on the Brooklin French Immersion (FI) Study. 
These meetings listed below were originally scheduled to occur in April 2020, but were 
cancelled due to the extended period of school closures. 

Wednesday, November 4, 2020 
7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. – Microsoft Teams virtual meeting 
The link to the virtual meeting is available at www.dcdsb.ca/boundaryreview 

Wednesday, November 25, 2020 
7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. – Microsoft Teams virtual meeting 
The link to the virtual meeting is available at www.dcdsb.ca/boundaryreview 

Families and members of the public are welcome to attend all the meetings as each 
session will build on the information shared at the previous meeting. Questions can be 
submitted in advance of the virtual meetings to be addressed during the meeting. 
Please email your questions and contact information to planning@dcdsb.ca. 

On January 27, 2020, the Durham Catholic District School Board of Trustees approved 
the commencement of a Brooklin French Immersion (FI) Study to review the St. Leo 
Catholic School and St. John Paul II Catholic School FI programs which currently serve 
students in the Brooklin community. The study is intended to address projected 
enrolment decline and viability of the FI programs at each school. Through a series of 
public meetings, the study will examine existing programs and make recommendations 
to ensure long-term sustainability of FI programming in Brooklin.  

In keeping with public health expectations to maintain social distancing for the 
prevention of COVID-19, the meetings will take place online.   

For additional information, please contact us at 905-576-6150 ext. 42252, or visit 
www.dcdsb.ca/boundaryreviews  for more information. 

 


